
Update from Broadhurst Landfill
February 3, 2017

Dear Neighbors,

I hope your 2017 is off to a great start.

As you have heard me say many times, we strive to be a good neighbor — and part of 
being a good neighbor involves listening to the community.

At the Community meeting last March, Republic Services made a commitment to 
Wayne County to not accept any coal ash at Broadhurst Environmental Landfill in 
2016.  We honored that commitment, despite being permitted to manage the material.

With a New Year, we recognize that a few members of the community are once again 
apprehensive about our intentions with respect to coal ash at Broadhurst Landfill.  I 
want to reassure the community that we are extending our commitment through this 
year. This means that we will not accept coal ash at Broadhurst this calendar year.

We pledge to continue to be clear with the community about our plans to permit and 
develop a rail facility as well.  As you know, the rail facility would facilitate the transport 
of municipal solid waste and other permitted, non-hazardous solid wastes, which could 
in the future include coal ash, to the Landfill.

In addition, last year we promised to be more engaged in the community.  From 
open houses and site tours to active participation in public meetings and candid 
communication with the community, I believe that we have lived up to that promise.  
We will do so again in 2017. 



Finally, if you have not had a chance to tour the Landfill, or if you have any questions 
of us, please go to www.broadhurstlandfill.com to request a tour and contact our site 
team.

Sincerely,

Drew Isenhour 
Area President, Republic Services


